
 

 

May 14, 2024 

To        Board of Education (Public Meeting) 

From Sean Nosek, Superintendent/CEO  

Re        School Presentations – Barrowtown Elementary and Eugene Reimer Middle 
 
 
This report is being presented to the Board for information. 
 
 
BACKGROUND:  
 
To deepen the understanding and connection between the Board's activities and the district's core mission of 
preparing students for a lifetime of success, School Presentations will serve as a standard feature at Public 
Board Meetings and are scheduled for the next two years. This strategic initiative provides a dynamic and 
interactive forum for our staff and students to showcase innovative work happening in our schools, 
highlighting how efforts contribute to student achievement and align with operational plans.  
 
The following schools will be present at the May 2024 Public Board Meeting:  
  

• Barrowtown Elementary School: In their presentation about their school’s agriculture project, 
students will showcase the various projects underway on their school farm and how students learn 
through hands-on experiences. Principal Michelle Basran, Barrowtown staff and parents will 
accompany the students. 
 

• Eugene Reimer Middle School: Currently, students are using a method for mathematical exploration 
that uses both the core competencies and curricular competencies. Students will demonstrate how 
they use mathematical strategies from the thinking classroom and will ask trustees to participate in a 
thinking classroom task. Principal Dean Johnston, Vice-Principals Michelle Myers and Rovi Sandhu, 
teacher Shannon Benmore and Numeracy Helping Teacher Tawnie Hildebrandt will accompany the 
students. 


